Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Stephen_Clary@nps.gov

Sent: Monday, April 04, 2011 12:51 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSH/EID) (CTR)

Subject: 221 - NIOSH Regulatory Agenda for updating 42 CFR Part 84 Comments
Name

Stephen Clary

Organization
National Park Service

Email
Stephen Clary@nps.gov

Address

47050 Generals Highway
Three Rivers, CA 93271
USA

Comments

Please allow for Separate Cylinder Approval and the elimination of the cylinder from the
ensemble approval. This would allow users to choose cylinders from more than a single
source. Saving Fire Departments millions of dollars annually which could be better used for
adequate staffing and other department needs.

It makes no sense that you are only approving a cylinder, (not made by the SCBA manufacture)
after it has already received DOT approval and only once it is part of the SCBA ensemble.

Fire Departments, including Federal, cannot afford the exuberant costs of the bottles from
the SCBA manufacture.




